
January 24, 2020 
Attn: House Human Service Committee Members 
Subject: HB 1348 & HB 1249 

Dear Members of the Committee, 

I would urge you to vote in favor of HB 1348 or HB 1249. As a result of the 
COVID-19 pandemic, citizens across the country have experienced gross 
governmental overreach and a further encroachment on our personal freedoms. A 
health crisis does NOT mean that the United States Constitution and our 
guaranteed right to privacy is suspended. I would urge you to vote in favor of these 
bills to protect North Dakota from a Federal Government implementing laws that 
target and restricted US Citizens based on their waste water. Such actions, I 
believe, are a direct threat to our Republic and a violation of the United States Bill 
of Rights, Right to Privacy. Thank you in advance and I look forward to the vote 
on these measures. 

 

Best regards, 

 

_____________________________ 

James M Schmidt 
CEO Red Baron Enterprises 
Watford City, ND 
James@RedBaronCorp.com 




